Amoco Production Company

Post Office Box 68
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

V. E. Staley
District Superintendent R E B E | v E D
August 22, 1979
’ AUG 22 1979
0. C. C.
File: VES-WF-711 ARTESIA, OFFICE

Re: Four Point Back Pressure Test
Teledyne 8 #1
1980' FSL & 2180' FWL, Sec. 8,
T-23-S R-29-E
+ea County, New Mexico
Fdy

Mr. W. A. Gressett

State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
0i1 Conservation Division

P. 0. Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Dear Mr, Gressett:

This is a request for a time extension on the Four Point Back
Pressure Test due August 22, 1979 on the subject well. Due to

an excessively high water influx from the Atoka zone, the subject
well will be repaired to shut off the water and return the well to
production. The well was connected to E1 Paso Natural Gas Company's
pipeline on June 22, 1979 at a rate of approximately 8200 MCF and

30 barrels water. Water production increased and well ceased to
flow and was shut-in July 6, 1979, As soon as well is returned

to production, we will run Four Point test and forward to you.

Yours very truly,
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